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For the ANZAC Day national public holiday there are changes to payment runs for NDIS
participants and providers.

NDIS payments will be processed as follows: 

Payment requests submitted on Friday 22 April 2022 will be paid on Tuesday 26 April
2022. 
Payment requests submitted from Saturday 23 April 2022 to Monday 25 April 2022 will be
paid on Wednesday 27 April 2022.
Participant periodic transport payments scheduled for Tuesday 26 April 2022 will be paid
on Wednesday 27 April 2022.
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